
 
Collective Worship Theme this half term = Forgiveness 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School News  
It was lovely to see everyone back to school, having en-
joyed their break, ready for a packed half term of learning. 
 
World Book Day 
Wow, what a fantastic day!  The staff and pupils came 
dressed up as book characters and all looked wonderful.   
 

 

We had puzzles, quizzes and games linked to World Book 
Day and everyone was given a book token. 
 
 
.Bewerley Park 
All pupils in Year 4 and Year 5 have been given a letter 
and leaflet regarding the possibility of a residential trip to 
Bewerley Park between the 5 and 7 October 2022.  
Please return the proforma to school by MONDAY 7 
MARCH. 
 

4 March 2022 

DATES FOR YOUR   

DIARY 

11 Mar-Y3/4 athletics 

18 Mar-Y5/6 athletics 

21 Mar-NO SWIMMING 

29 Mar-Governors meeting 

5 April-Consultation Even-

ing 

6 April-Consultation Even-

ing 

7 April-Agape picnic 

8 April-Y5/6 cricket boys 

8 April-break up 

25 April-training day 

26 April-training day 

27 April-pupils return to 

school 

29 April-Y5/6 cricket girls 

2 May-May Day school 

SPORT  
Swimming 

@SchoolGillamoor 

Gillamoor C 

of E Primary 

Winning House 

for last week was 

Oak 

This week’s       

winning House is 

Oak  

 

“Don’t let what you can’t do stop you from doing what you can do”  John Wooden 

Attendance this week is  95.57 % 



Parentpay 

Please can parentpay accounts be in credit at all times.  There are sev-

eral accounts in debt.  As soon as there is debt on any parent account, 

this has to be paid from our School Fund. 

 

 

The PTA are planning lots of exciting 

events for the year. 

 

PE, swimming, sport 
Following our Health and Safety Inspection, ear-rings must not be 
worn for any sport or swimming.  We have been informed they cannot 
be taped over, they must be removed.   
 

News from our Clubs 
 
.    
The pupils have been bird watching. 

    

 

SATs club pupils are having a go at SAT questions 

and technique. They are also enjoying biscuits! 

 

 

Music Club Ukulele playing is being thoroughly enjoyed by 

everyone.  

 

 

 

Vacancy for GTA – part-time, fixed-term 5 hours/week 

We are looking for a committed and positive person to assist us with the 

running of our breakfast club every day from 7.50-8.50am.  The role will 

consist of: arriving in time to prepare; meeting and greeting parents and 

pupils from 8am daily; preparing a simple breakfast and drink; supervis-

ing pupils until 8.45am when school opens; clearing up; maintaining and 

purchasing new stock as required (to be reimbursed through the school 

office).   

This will be a fixed term for one term with a view to possibly extending 

should funding allow and will be paid at a GTA rate. 

Please contact Mrs Hugill for details  

 

Staff Training 

Maths 

 

. 

 

School Lunches 

Week beginning 7 

March is week 2 

 


